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Katherine Brandt (Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Fuel leak cases RO450 & RO2745- Webster St., Alameda

Thank you and Katherine Brandt for the opportunity to discuss the CPT investigation for the comingled MTBE plume. |
reviewed our conversation with senior staff and have concluded that the two remaining CPTs for the second phase of
the investigation should both be located to the east of Webster St along Buena Vista Avenue. In order to complete the
transect, one CPT should be located near the corner of Buena Vista and Webster St., near where CPT depicted as CPT-06
on the Figure 3 entitled Proposed CPT Boring Locations and the second near the mid-point of the CPT-06 location and
CPT-02. The mid-point CPT can be advanced on either side of Buena Vista to aid in avoiding utilities. | will be issuing a
Directive to both you and Shell regarding ACEHs position.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG
Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6540
phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




